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Jun 20, 2017 
 
Senate Rules Committee 
OR 
 
Dear Committee, 
 
I live in Portland and pay taxes that support the whole state.  I am happy to do this because I feel I have 
a voice, as does every resident of Oregon, in how the state is run.  I'm not feeling that way about federal 
elections.  Increasingly, big money contributions and gerrymandering have cut off the voice of the 
majority in favor of the few.  Please support HB 2927 as is and send it directly to the Senate floor for 
consideration by elected representatives.  We don't need another round of out of state financing for big 
ticket 'vote no' for something Oregonians support. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Dr. Helen Henry 
2835 SE 58th Ave 
Portland, OR 97206-1444 
(503) 367-3538 

 


